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25th September 2017

Natural History Presentations
   Meet The “The Animal Lady” and Her Friends 
Dear Parents of children in Nursery
The Animal Lady will be visiting school on Tuesday 14th November at 1.30pm.  The children will have the opportunity to learn and possibly handle some fantastic animals, some to fit in with our African theme, which may include one or two of the following: amphibians, owls, tarantulas, snakes, lizards, mammals, mini beasts.
We are asking for a contribution of £1.50 per child towards the cost of the visit.

If it’s a day that your child is not booked into Nursery but you would like your child to take part please complete the slip below and place in a clearly named envelope with your payment of £1.50 and give it to the school office by Friday 3rd November. Please note however, you will be required to stay with your child throughout the visit and take them home afterwards.

Thank you

(………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Meet “The Animal Lady” and her friends

Tuesday 14th November 2017
Child’s Name…………………………………………………………………………… 
Year………………    
Please tick as applicable:-

( I have paid the full amount of £1.50 and enclose cash/cheque payment

(Cheques are to be made payable to Worcestershire County Council)
( I would like to speak to someone, in confidence, regarding the cost of this visit
Signed………………………………………………………………………………………   
Date………………………………………
Under the terms of the 1988 Education Reform act ‘Charges’, all charges are voluntary. There is no obligation to pay these charges and theoretically this would not stop a student from participating.  However, we do not have sufficient resources to subsidise non-contributors, so therefore should the contributions not match the amount needed to meet the cost of the visit, in all probability the trip would not be viable.  If you are in receipt of any Benefits and feel you may require some assistance with the cost of this activity then please let us know on the return slip together with evidence of the type of Benefit you receive.

